
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 11/4/2013 10:13:54 AM 
To: kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: citation signature 

Ken 

I have looked at the ALJ 274 decision and do not find the specific wording that is currently on 
the citation form. 

The details of the "citation payment form" are not specified; the form itself is merely 
referenced. 

In Section B, Appendix A ["Citation Procedures and Appeal Process] in "Service of Citation" 
there are references to the citation being served on an "officer of the Respondent." 

Here's a link to the decision: 

http://docs.cpuc.ca.gov/WORD PDF/AGENDA RESOLUTION/! 54205.pdf 

Given this, I think we may proceed with the signature of the highest ranking officer of the 
PG&E Gas Corporation, Nick Stavropoulos, Executive Vice President. 

Perhaps at some point in the future when you get around to making additional administrative 
changes to the form you might change the signature description to be broadly "Officer of the 
Corporation." But in the meantime, it will make our internal process much more efficient and 
enable a faster turn around if we can allow the signatories to include the head of the gas 
operation. 

Does this sound ok to you? 
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Thanks 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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